Alison Ellis

From: Telisha Cain

Sent: Tuesday, February 6, 2024 11:53 AM
To: Alison Ellis

Subject: FW: Elegance

From: Elaine Kohler <sblatzmire@icloud.com>
Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 5:41 PM

To: Telisha Cain <Telisha.Cain@Idi.la.gov>
Subject: Elegance

I’'m not convinced moving from a nonprofit company to profit making is beneficial. It sounds like this is a done deal
which leaves room for suspicion over the motivations and benefits to those involved . Please examine this decision.
Thank you,



